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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Department of Tribal Welfare
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Port Blair, dated the =~ May’99.

To -
The Executive Secretary,
AAIVS,
Port Blair.

Sub: Forwarding of clipping of news paper- regarding.
Sir,

I am directed to forward herewith a copy of clipping} of the news item
titled — “Tribal policies should be reviewed with sensitivity’ published in the
Daily Telegrams dated 25.4.99 and to request you to kindly furnish a
detailed report on the issues raised therem to this office immediately.

Yours faithfully,

a\@/%/

Research Officer (TW)
for Director (TW)
/ )/('Camp File RO L-332)



